
Dear Editor-in-Chief: 

Thank you for your letter for additional comments concerning our 

manuscript entitled “Application of Imaging Techniques in 

Pancreaticobiliary Maljunction” (ID: 75364). Those comments are all 

valuable and very helpful for revising and improving our paper, as well as 

the important guiding significance to our researches. We have studied 

comments carefully and have made corrections point by point to the 

comments. We hope that the revised manuscript is more acceptable for 

publication. Thank you for the kind advice.  

Yours sincerely, 

Jin-Ye Wang 

 

 

In response to your suggestion, we make the following modifications: 

1. Figure 1 we decided to change the figure for copyright reasons. The 

new figure is as follows： 
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Common channel 



 

2. We decided to delete this figure of Mechanism of biliary 

carcinogenesis in PBM in our article for copyright reasons. 

 

3. Figure 2 successfully obtained the picture reprint license certificate:  

 

 

4. Figure 3 and Figure 6 both from the same article have obtained the 

figure reprint license. 





 

 

5. Figure 4A, B, C have obtained the picture reprint license 



 

 

 



 

Figure 5 A has not obtained the permission certificate for figure 

reproduction, so we decided to delete figure 5A 

 

Figure 5 B successfully obtained the certificate of figure reprint license 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


